Southwark Governors’ Association
Nomination for Management Committee

	Name

Ali McCulloch

	School Name
Snowsfields Primary

	Category of governor
Parent Governor
	When were you first appointed as a governor?

12th November 2021


	Please set out below why you would like to be elected to the management committee and what skills, knowledge and experience you think you can bring.

	Since becoming a parent governor in 2021, I have realised the importance of governors sharing experiences and ideas so that high standards are maintained in schools. I’m pleased to have the chance to support the SGA by serving on the Management Committee. 
With two children in primary school, and through my previous role as a voluntary TA, I realise how important good governance is. As Southwark schools are experiencing falling pupil numbers, aging school buildings and budget cuts it is especially important that schools have the support of well-trained governors. 
I sit on our Curriculum and Standards committee and am particularly interested in ensuring all children have equal access to an interesting and well-balanced curriculum, including exciting and relevant school trips and access to a diverse range of quality books that reflect the racial and social diversity of our pupils.  I have a BA (hons) in Textile Design and support curriculums that value creative subjects such as art and music as well as academic achievement. 
Play and access to good quality outdoor space is important to me, especially as so many of our children live in flats without access to gardens or balconies. I run local community campaigns to improve children’s play parks. So far our group has informed the redesign of Leathermarket Gardens play park, campaigned for a new park on George Row (currently in construction) and is currently campaigning to improve the Alfred Salter Park. (www.friendsofalfredsalterpark.com)
Despite being a new governor I feel I can positively contribute to the Management Committee. I am enthusiastic and curious. Since being made governor last year, I have undertaken many of the training courses and am committed to additional training and development.



Please return this form by 23 November 2022 to Ela Cleary
This form will be shared with Southwark governors prior to the Annual General Meeting.


